
 

 

ERWIN TOWNSHIP 

Township Hall-N8908 Van Buskirk Rd , P.O. Box 117, Ironwood, MI 49938    

New Website:  www.erwinmi.gov             November 2023  

ERWIN TOWNSHIP WINTER TAXES 

If you pay your taxes by mail, please enclose a payment 

stub OR the parcel number.  If you wish to receive a re-

ceipt, please include a stamped, self-addressed enve-

lope.  Payment MUST be postmarked by February 14, 

2024 to avoid penalties.  If paying in person  with 

cash, please remit exact amount. 

Erwin Township  

Officials 

 SUPERVISOR 

        Larry Grimsby 

     (906) 399-7406 

supervisor@erwinmi.gov 

 CLERK 

         Betty Perkis 

           (906) 285-0850 

clerk@erwinmi.gov 

 TREASURER 

         Roberta Nuce 

          (906) 932-0235  

treasurer@erwinmi.gov 

 TRUSTEES 

         Jim Anderson 

         (906) 364-3042 

            William Hellen 

          (906) 285-0322 

 CUSTODIAN 

    Ivan Hellen 

       (906) 364-4856 

 

Taxes may be paid in person on the  

following dates: 

Wednesday December 27, 2023 

   9-12 at the Township Hall 

1-5  at Home Office (N7803 Siirila Rd)     

Wednesday February 14, 2024 

              11 AM-1 PM at the Township Hall 

Wednesday February 28, 2024 

9-5 at Township Hall 

  To receive more information about your tax statement,    

please contact Roberta Nuce (Treasurer).  Include your 

parcel number or property address with your request. 

 Email:  treasurer@erwinmi.gov 

Phone: (906) 932-0235  

                          



 

 

Erwin Township Community Club Christmas Party 

Saturday December 16 @ Erwin Township Hall 1-3 PM                                                                 

       Coffee and cocoa social with baked goods.  Crafts, games, 

goodie bags for the kids, a visit from Santa,  crafts, Christmas 

bean bag toss, cakewalk  

                           ALL ARE WELCOME!                         

 Board Meetings 

Second Weds  of the month @ 6 P.M. Township Hall 

Dec 13, Jan 10, Feb 14, Mar 13, Apr 10, May 8, June 12, July 10 

15th Annual SISU Ski Fest 

January 6, 2024 

Race begins at ABR in beautiful Erwin Township.  

More info at https:www.sisuskifest.com 

Contact Ivan Hellen (906) 364-4856. if you would like to volunteer 

 at the Kinnunen Rd Aid Station. It’s a great way to get to know your 

neighbors while viewing the race in a nice country  location. 

Voting  in 2024 

Feb 27=Presidential  Primary 

August 6=Primary Election 

 November 5=General Election  

    For trusted information on the elections,  

         See:   Michigan.gov/sos/elections 

Contact Information-Clip and Save 

• Transfer Station (garbage): N8990 Van Buskirk Rd.  Attendant-Ivan Hellen 364-4856  Saturday from 8-12.  Purchase bags 

for garbage 2/$5.  Bring recyclables in your own container or bag at the cost of $1 per 30 gallons.  See article above for 

recycling information. 

• Planning Commission:  Members are John Nuce (Chair), Dave Pawlak , Sylvia Mussatti, Bill Hellen, and Loren Sievila . 

Meetings:  Jan 17, April 17, July 17, Oct 16 at Township Hall @ 6 PM. 

• Combined Board of Review: Amber Hurkmans, Dave Pawlak, Diana Lorenson, Melissa Prisbe - Assessor.  Watch our   

website for dates and meeting locations. 

• Building /Zoning Inspector:  Donald (Butch) Saari (906) 364-1277. 

• Assessor: Melissa Prisbe (906) 364-2910.  Questions regarding your property or assessments. 

• Road Commission: Road Issues (906) 667-0233 M-F 7 to 3, or leave message. 

• Western UP Health Department (Well and Septic Permits): (906) 667-0200. 

• Erwin Community Club: Follow on Facebook, call or text Amber Hurkmans-President @(906) 285-1663, or email:  

        amber.hurkmans@gmail.com. Monthly meetings :  1st Monday @ 6:30 PM at the Hall.  Newcomers always welcome! 

• Erwin Township Historical Society: Follow on Facebook, call or text Joy Pelissero @ (906) 364-3699, or email: 

         erwintownshiphistoricalsociety@gmail.com 

Please inform Treasurer of any  

changes of address. 

Interested in learning/

improving basic computer 

skills?  

Join us at the                 

Township Hall.  

Date/time to be determined based on       

interest.     Contact Clerk to sign up. 


